Trustee Report – 
Board Meeting May 15, 2022

The refurbishment of the Fellowship Hall is now complete with only a few items needing to be hung on the walls.  To finish C.J. Delaney's Eagle Scour project, he requested a new bulletin board/shadow box be constructed.  This was accomplished by  Mike and Pat Hoskin and has now been installed on the south wall of the Hall.  The television has  been relocated and mounted in the southwest corner wall of the Hall. The library corner has also been reestablished by Cathy and Dale Ausperk.
A Trustee committee meeting was held on May 4th where the status of the various projects that require our attention were discussed and a tentitive priority established to them.  From the list of the projects that were listed a year ago, eight of the eighteen then listed have now been accomplished with a few more now added.  One item requiring attention is the leaking drains in the kitchen sink and Brian Summerlin has this repair started as of this writing.

Paul Meeker

